
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 17, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildlife Recovery; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [SB 335]...I would have supported this legislation but, not involving this Governor. 

The Resource Economy of; Timber products, Agriculture, Mining and Fisheries must be protected. 

Proper Governance of our Forests are paramount to Oregon's future and to further carbon sequestration efforts. 

Timber Companies don't seem to be replanting and watering new trees and that is troublesome. 

Timber companies seem to be in control of the current Board that may give rise to conflicts of interests. 

The composition of the Forestry Board should be more reflective of the needs of Oregon's forests and 

management to prevent forest fires. 

But, there is the Governor sticking her worthless nose into the fray. 

/s/ David S. Wall 
/// 
/// 


